
November 25, 2024

Greetings prospective RT students:

I am excited to announce an informational Zoom meeting for all prospective students for entry into
the SBCC radiography program. The meeting will be occurring on Wednesday, December 18, 2024, at
1300 hrs. (1:00 p.m.) Mark your calendar!

The informational meeting will cover the following:
1. The application process for 2025
2. Application requirements
3. When the application will be opening
4. Q & A

The meeting will be recorded and a link will be provided on the RT website soon after. Please refrain
from calling or sending additional emails to the Healthtech office. Save your questions for the meeting.
The Zoom link is below.

https://sbcc.zoom.us/j/85729890804?pwd=qPuaaLv2W3xgCRbK1VkN9JsCOIAmzX.1

Regards,

Prof. Bruce K. Oda MAOL, R.T. (R), CRT
Chair, Program Director
Medical Imaging Sciences Department
Santa Barbara City College
Phone 805.965.0581 x4374
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